
Sturgeon Bay Schools EVERY STUDENT, EVERY DAY.

SURVEY 
SAYS...

Facilities Planning Survey Results Are In!

KEY TAKEAWAYS:

In October, a survey was mailed to all District residents as an opportunity to  
provide feedback on potential solutions to address maintenance needs and 
increase efficiencies throughout the District. Feedback from the survey will 
be used to guide the District’s future facilities planning.

79% 75%
of all respondents 

encourage the District to 
explore a referendum to 

update our facilities.

of all respondents support 
closing Sunset Elementary and 
reconfiguring the grades at 
the two remaining elementary 
schools.

building systems,  
enhanced CTE programs, and  
building security at the Middle/High School.

prioritizedRespondents

Who Participated  
in the Survey?

903
community  
members

participated in the survey. 
This participation rate yields 
statistically valid information.

Respondents who have 
children in the District

Respondents who do not 
have children in the District

 33%

67%

Respondents were also asked to prioritize improvements at the Middle/High 
School. Respondents prioritized the projects in the following order:

•	 Update Building Components/Systems (Infrastructure)
•	 Enhance Career and Technical Education Classrooms and Labs
•	 Improve Building Security
•	 Renovate/Relocate Classrooms

Understanding that all projects could exceed $30 million, respondents were 
asked to provide their willingness to financially support projects.

Respondents indicated they would support a referendum between 
$15 million and $20 million.

Detailed survey results are available on the District website:  
www.sturbay.k12.wi.us

The Sturgeon Bay School 
District Board of Education 
would like to thank all 
respondents for taking time to 
complete the community survey.

Planning for an April 2020 
referendum, the Board will 
evaluate the survey results and 
create a solution that reflects 
community feedback.

More information on the 
proposed solution will be 
available to the community in 
January. STAY TUNED!


